
NOTIFICATION IN ACCORDANCE WITH RULE 165.5 OF THE TEXAS MEDICAL 

BOARD: 

 

ATTENTION PATIENTS OF DALLAS ALLERGY AND ASTHMA CENTER: 

NOTE THAT DR. FELDMAN WILL BE LEAVING OUR PRACTICE ON MAY 15, 2024.  

AFTER SUCH DATE, DR. FELDMAN WILL NO LONGER SEE PATIENTS AT THIS 

OFFICE. 

 

PLEASE LET OUR FRONT DESK KNOW IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS. 

 

SINCERELY, 

DALLAS ALLERGY AND ASTHMA CENTER 


